Higher Tregenna St Ives Cornwall TR26 2BB

Phone: 01736 795608 01736 798474 www.stivesschool.net



## ST IVES SCHOOL

Every Child, Inspiring Learning, Every Day

5 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

## Re: Key Stage 4 home learning timetable and expectations

I hope this letter finds you well. As we embark on another exciting academic year, we would like to provide you with important information regarding the home learning timetable and expectations for students in Key Stage 4.

## Home learning timetable

To support our Key Stage 4 students in their studies, we have developed a structured home learning timetable that is designed to enhance their learning experience and prepare them effectively for their exams. The timetable outlines the expectations for each subject and is intended to balance the students' workload while allowing them time to manage their commitments effectively. To help students organise themselves, subjects have been kept to the same day on both week A and B.

Here is the home learning timetable:

	Week	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Yr 10	Α	Option C	Option A Option B	Maths	Science	English
	В	Option C	Option A Option B	Maths	Science	English
Yr 11	Α	Option C	Option B	Maths	Science Option A	English
	В	Option C	Option B	Maths	Science Option A	English

## Consequences for incomplete home learning:

In the first instance of incomplete home learning, class teachers will email home to notify parents. If home learning in a particular subject is incomplete a total of three times, class teachers will call home with a referral to home learning support club once a week. If home learning is incomplete a total of 6 times, then I will make

Headteacher: Mr S Horner MEng















contact with home to agree a more robust attendance to home learning support club. This will then be reviewed after three weeks.

Students will have access to home learning Support club at 3.15pm-4.00pm in the library Monday to Thursday. Students will have access to computers and members of staff will be on hand to support with home learning, and provide complimentary refreshments.

We greatly appreciate your support in helping your child manage their home learning. Encouraging a routine, providing a quiet study space, and discussing their work regularly can make a significant difference. Additionally, please feel free to contact us if you have any concerns or require further information about the home learning process.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to a successful year ahead and to working together to support your child's educational journey.

Kind regards

Mr Kearns Associate Assistant Headteacher akearns@stives.tpacademytrust.org